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Announcements 

Father’s Day Video 

Welcome & Prayer 

* “Run to the Father” 

* “Good, Good Father” 

* Greet One Another 

Congregational Prayer 

Scripture: Jonah 3:10-4:11 

Message: The Grace of a Father 

Prayer 

* #15 “Father, I Adore You” 

* * Benediction 

* #269 “He is Lord” 

Kyle Post waiting for test results 

Dave & Rosemary (Kok) Schuurman, sister of Phyllis  
 Kuik,  both have fractured bones following car  

 accident. 

Keith Krohn recovery following back surgery 

Jesse Tipton, Hodgkin’s Lymphoma Stage 4. receiving 
 treatments 

Greg  Zonnefeld continued prayer 

Unspoken Requests 

Serving in the Military: 

 Dan Beekman  Ben Coehoorn 

 Michael Lonnee-Syria John Tilstra  
 Derek VandeSlunt  Shawn Ward 

 Josh Schultz  Jayden Hiemstra- 
      Germany 

Shut ins: 

 Annette Hopp Prairie Place, Ripon     

 Joan Weisnicht The Meadows, Fond du Lac 

Missionaries: 

      Rowland & Jane Van Es                jvanes@rca.org     
 John & Ruth Navis             johngnavis@yahoo.com     

 Rhonda Johnson         rhonda.johnson@efca.org 

 Josh Perkins              jperkins@rca.org 

 Campus Collective Coalition, Ripon Campus                                                                                                                             

Welcome, and Happy Father’s Day!  

Today we remember that no matter the 
state of our human relations with parents,  

children and others, God our heavenly  

Father loves us and cares for us without 
fail. 

Following the service:   Adult Sunday School 

    Fellowship 

 7:00 p.m. High school girls Bible Study 

mailto:johngnavis@yahoo.com


Next Weeks Schedules 

Lift   Sound  Liturgy 

Ed Montsma  Merwin Kimble Mark Kastein 

Nursery  Greeter  Fellowship 

Mac Matheis  Torrie Grade  Nic Mattheis 

  DVD Delivery Charlene Kamphuis 

Mon., 16th 6:00 p.m. Young Women’s Bible Study 

June 16-19 Youth Pack Lunches, Waupun Food Pantry 

Thu., 19th 5:45 p.m. Executive Meeting 

  6:30 p.m. Consistory Meeting 

Sun., 22nd 9:20 a.m. Prayer Time, Youth Room 

  9:30 a.m. Worship-Offering VBS 

  10:30 a.m. Fellowship 

  11:00-1:00 Emanuel Lutheran Strawberry 
   Festival 

  12:45 p.m. The Fireside Event 

Mon., 23rd 6:00 p.m. Young Women’s Bible Study 

  7:00 p.m. Mission Pillar Meeting 

Tue., 24th 10:00 a.m. Staff Meeting 

  1:00-3:00 p.m. Senior Gathering 

Fri., 27th 1:00 p.m. Dementia Caregiver’s Meeting 

Sun., 29th 8:30 a.m. Education Pillar Meeting, Basement 

  9:20 a.m. Prayer Time, Youth Room 

  9:30 a.m. Worship-Profession of Faith 

  10:30 a.m. VBS Meeting, Coffee bar 

   Deacon’s Meeting, Fellowship 

  4:00 p.m. High School Girls Bible Study 

Mon., 30th 6:00 Communications Pillar Meeting 

Today’s Schedule 

Lift   Sound  Liturgy 

Ken Beekman Harley Coehoorn Amanda Hiemstra 

Nursery  Greeter  Fellowship 

Lena Arndt &  Jay Smit  Merwin Kimble 

Cameron Hiemstra 

  DVD Delivery Karen Redeker 

Dementia Caregiver’s Support Group 

A friendly reminder that our next Memory Makers support 
group meeting for individuals with dementia and their full-
time caregivers will be held from 1-2 PM in the church 
basement.  

Upcoming meeting dates: 

• Friday, June 27 
 

• Friday, July 18 
 
If you know someone who could benefit from a group like 
this, we’d love your help spreading the word! Flyers are 
available in the Information Center, or you can con-
tact Carley Madigan at (920) 960-3281 with any ques-
tions. 



Children’s Bulletin-Bulletins may be taken home but we 
ask that the crayons be returned to the baskets following 
the service. 

Bible School is just around the corner and we are excited to 
share with the students the program called “Faith on the 
Farm.”  "Faith on the Farm" uses a farming theme to teach 
biblical principles and encourage faith development. The 
curriculum presents Bible stories, songs, crafts, and activi-
ties within a farm setting, allowing children to experience 
the Bible in a fun and engaging way. It emphasizes God's 
faithfulness and encourages children to see how God's love 
and grace can be applied to their lives, just like nurturing 
plants and animals on a farm.  Teachers and helpers are 
needed to make this program successful.  If you feel 
called to help this week, please contact Renae Lind,  
Prayerfully consider this great opportunity to walk beside 
our children on their faith journey.  Dates are July 28-Aug. 
1 from 9:00-11:30.   
 
 
Vacation Bible School Meeting for all Teachers, Craft 
leaders, and helpers Sunday, June 29 at 10:30 a.m. by 
Coffee Bar.   

Thank you to Gerri Buteyn for updating the sign for 
the Mission Pillar Crop. 


